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TWGS/Cir/25-26/149 Dated - 29.08.2025
Circular

Dear Parents,

Greetings from TWGS!!!

This is to inform you that on 30th August 2025 (Saturday), the Friday
timetable will be followed for the entire day. Additionally, the Cycle Test,

scheduled for August 29, 2025, will now be conducted on August 30, 2025,
as per the Friday timetable.

Parents are kindly requested to ensure that students bring their books and
notebooks according to the schedule for Friday.

Thank you for your cooperation.




